
 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Mack Shields 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ben Wilkie 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Dongseong Kim 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

George Craft 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Rami  de Merchi 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Oliver Hampton-Evans 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Brendon Kim 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ellie Smart 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sophia Spiteri 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Finlay Williamson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Molly Ivory 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Matthew Todd 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lucas Curtis 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Tom Maybrey 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Per Espedal 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Martha Grist 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Arran Watkins 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Toru Yamaguchi 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Henry Moxon 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Thomas Bowling 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Dan Graham 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ben Richardson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Antonia Reynolds 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Rishia Bhalla 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Max Adams 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Frode Aschim 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ana Barquero 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Beth Turton 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Jess  Foster 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Joe Breuer 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ethan Hurley-Love 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Olivia Stocks 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Tristan Cholakov 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Gregorio Iturralde 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ciara Durovi 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Charlie Glendon 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Izzy Elliott 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Dhvani Desai 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Daniel Prinz 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sam Jenkins 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Azaan Qamar 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ryan Wells 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ollie Dearman 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ben Mullan 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Joe Jenkins 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Tom Hardy 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Max Beyer 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Aman Singh 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Oscar Finn 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ilyas Hassaine 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Aman Singh 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Dylan Burns 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sam Jenkins 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Alex Gothard 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Finn Bath 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ewan Hayward 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Theo Goff 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ewan Hayward 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Will Hunt 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Thomas Brockett 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Luke McGarvie 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ollie Dearman 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sam Upfield 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ryan Wells 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 


